
 

Annual Parish Meeting of Grinton and Ellerton Abbey Parish held on Monday 1st May 

2023 at 7.45 pm in Grinton Parish Hall. 

 

 

Present:  Cllr Coates (Chair), Cllrs Barningham and Forrest, the Clerk, and one member of 

the public. 

Mrs G Coates of the Parish Council presided and convened the meeting. 

 

 

1.  Minutes of Previous Meeting: 

The minutes of the last meeting were read, approved and signed. 

 

2.  Matters Arising: 

Speeding on Grinton Bank:   The site has now been registered with the Police to request 

speed checks to be carried out. 

 

3.  Memorial Hall Accounts: 

The accounts have not been received yet.  The Clerk will circulate them when they have been 

delivered. 

 

4.  Any Other Business: 

Replacement Street Light on Grinton Bridge:  All the information required was passed to 

Richmondshire District Council who are now part of North Yorkshire Council.  The Clerk 

has contacted the Street Lighting Officer for an update but has not yet received any further 

information. 

 

 

As there was no other business the Chair closed the meeting. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


